STATE OF CALIFORNIA
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor

June 5, 2013

Edward W. O'Neill
DAVIS WRIGHT TREMAINE LLP

505 Montgomery Street, Suite 800
San Francisco, CA 94111-6533

Subject: Project Completeness Review - Crown Castle Davenport, San Mateo

Dear Mr. O’Neill

The CPUC has reviewed the Proponent's Environmental Assessment (PEA) dated February 2013. The California Public
Utility Commission’s (CPUC's) Information and Criteria List and PEA Checklist were used as a basis for evaluating
completeness and ensuring that sufficient information has been provided to the CPUC to complete environmental
analysis for the subject project, as required by the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA).

Based on review of the PEA, the CPUC finds it lacking in several sections. Key information is absent from the project
description, and the aesthetics, hydrology, and biological resources sections. It is not possible, at this time, for CPUC to
independently complete the environmental analysis for this project. Consequently, the CPUC deems the application
incomplete pending a response to the data requests set out in Attachment A that relate to the sections identified above.

CPUC has identified additional questions and data requests for all sections of the PEA in Attachment A. These
questions and requests for additional information are necessary to complete the CEQA analysis for the project.
Responses to questions for sections, other than those specifically named above, while necessary for environmental
review, do not constitute critical gaps in the information needed to complete the CEQA analysis.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or need additional information, please contact me at (415) 703-5484

Sincerely,

Vmecs, llodd

@Jsen Uchida
Project Manager

Att A: PEA Completeness Review



